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March 14, 2020 

Church Family, 

We have been closely monitoring the COVID-19 situation and after careful review of all infor-
mation released from our government, health o�cials and denominational leadership, we 
have decided that it would be best to cancel all scheduled AGF activities for the next two 
weeks. Services will tentatively resume Sunday, March 29. 

This has been a di�cult decision to make. While public reaction has ranged from fear to 
apathy, we are seeking a middle ground of wisdom and good judgement to keep our most 
vulnerable safe. 

Our President has declared tomorrow a National day of prayer. Although we will not be 
having services, Pastor Mark will be at AGF for anyone who would like to come and pray at 9 
a.m and 10:45 a.m. 

We want to encourage you to stay connected to each other through phone, text and social 
media during this time, ministering and encouraging one another. 

Thank you for your continued �nancial support through snail mail, online giving, or dropping 
your gifts by the church o�ce during business hours. www.agfpw.org/giving  

Please know that your pastoral leadership is here for you. Don’t hesitate to reach out if you 
need anything. 

We love you, 

AGF Leadership Team


